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LAST CALL: SCHEDULE SUPPLY
PICK-UP APPOINTMENT TODAY!
Time is running out for NF families to schedule their child's
supply pick-up appointment during the last full week of May.
Families must utilize Sign-Up Genius to schedule their
appointment. The remaining appointments exist towards the
end of the week, primarily on Friday, May 29th. No families will
be permitted into the building without a scheduled appointment.
Full safety and health protocols will be in place. If you have your
own personal masks, please plan on wearing the face coverings.

Each student bag has a variety of materials that have been prepared for each child; including,
student artwork, workbooks, summer reading list, school supply list, PTA t-shirt gift, etc.

The speci�c link to sign up can be found here:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080F4DACAF29ABF58-nfstudentfamily

If you cannot schedule a time, your materials will be held until the fall. Thanks, in advance, for
your cooperation.

STUDENT CHECKLIST
During your scheduled student supply pick-up, your child may
need to return school-owned property and materials. To aid in
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this process, click on the link below and look for your child's
grade level.

Student Return Checklist
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e-ZFTgskjIBV6B-Fma-
tI3DL3bUmBQ4KmKRIOf1Raks/edit?usp=sharing

KNIGHTS CARING FOR KNIGHTS
The NHS student-run "Knights Caring for Knights" program has
been busier than ever during our Covid-19 school closures. With
the summer months right around the corner, all (6) school
buildings will be hosting a food drive during their respective
'locker clean-outs/student supply pick-up' programs. Please
strongly consider supporting this organization, which, in turn,
provides food baskets for families within our district on a
consistent basis. Nordonia is also a supportive partner with the
Emergency Assistance Center located in our own community.
More information can be found at the link below:

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1hvlJfIJMWf0emHb4-MbjdEGBA6VX7VWJ

CICCANTELLI RETIRES
Dr. Lynn Ciccantelli, our school psychologist, has o�cially
announced her retirement, effective at the close of the current
school year. Dr. Ciccantelli is a remarkably talented, skilled,
compassionate, loving, and educational leader in the area of
school psychology. In fact, last year, Lynn was recognized as the
Ohio School Psychologist of the Year award recipient. It will be
nearly impossible to '�ll the shoes' that have been worn by Lynn
during her tenure within Nordonia City School District. We
congratulate Lynn and wish her all the best. She, along with her
husband, Pat, (Superintendent of Aurora City Schools), look forward to the next journey in their
lives as they head south for retirement. The NF community will miss you more than you'll ever
know.
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4th Grade Drive-By, Clap-Out: Families with children in grade four will be receiving a special
invitation letter and �yer on Monday, May 18th regarding the 4th grade clap-out parade. With
over 90 students moving on to Lee Eaton, this event is exclusively scheduled for fourth
graders and their immediate families only. Parents should not be inviting extended family
members, neighbors, or other friends. Given the required safety protocols to protect our
students, staff, and parents, additional guests and other NF families are advised to remain
clear of the high school campus during our scheduled clap-out parade. We are working on
video-taping the experience or live-streaming the event.

Class Instruction through June 2: Our teachers will continue to provide distance learning
instruction through the o�cial end of the academic year; however, you will see a stark
contrast in work expectations during the last full week of May through June 2nd. We thank all
caregivers for 'powering through' these most di�cult challenges.

Report Cards: Report cards will be mailed home this year. You should receive your child's
grades and teacher comments in report card format by mid-June.
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